
 

 
                                                        

 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

 PROVISION OF SECURITY GUARD SERVICES 
 

 

With reference to our “Invitation for Bids” for Provision of Security Guard Services, appeared 

in the Daily Aaj on dated 06th May, 2020 bearing INF No. INF(P) 1547/20, the date of submission 

of bids has been extended up to 22nd May, 2020 at 12:00 PM. The bid opening will be held on the 

same date i.e. 22nd May, 2020 at 12:30 PM. All other terms and condition will remain unchanged.  

 
 
 
  

Assistant Director (Procurement) KPITB 
134-136 Industrial Estate, Hayatabad, Peshawar 

Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, Pakistan 
091-9219505, 091-5891513 

 

 
 


